
February 2, 1972 

Mr. Max Stern 
l West 8lst Street 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Mr. Stern: 

I want to thank you for so graciously 
volunteering to give $4,000 for the 
Russian Jewry project. 

I suggest that the check be made out to 
the Jewish Center Charity Foundation and 
be mailed to me. 

Cordially, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM


